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We had a very special

visitor 

Fireworks Display! 

Pop went the
popcorn

It’s been another busy and exciting
month in Dosbarth Padarn. We started

the month by talking about bonfire
night and fireworks. Mrs Bugler read us
a story about ‘Pip and the Fireworks’.

We learnt that dogs and other animals
are afraid of fireworks, they get very
anxious and worried about the noises

that fireworks make. We had a
discussion together and learnt that the
fireworks go bang! pop! whoosh! sizzle!

and many more sounds. We had so
much fun creating our own firework

display, using clay and loose parts. We
also had a very important job to do for
‘Remembrance’. Mrs Bugler showed us

how to create a ‘Remembrance
wreath’. We worked together choosing

evergreen plants and tied them
together with wire. We were very proud

of our ‘Remembrance wreath’, we
walked over to St James’ Church and

lay it on the alter. 

We also enjoyed ‘Children in Need’ day,
we dressed up in our pyjamas and

created masks, headbands and Pudsey
drawings. We also made yummy Pudsey
fairy cakes and we were very excited to
have a visit from Pudsey bear himself. 

Lest me forget 



Our new teepee. 

 Showing our feelings
in the mirror!

Rosettes to show how
special we all are. 

Thank you parent
helpers! 

We have continued our inquiry ‘Pwy ydw
i?‘ We‘ve learnt more about our families

and have talked about them to each
other.  We hve enjoyed learning about

our senses and made ‘popcorn‘. We
learnt that we can see, smell, taste,

touch, and hear the ‘popcorn‘.  It smelt
and tasted so yummy. We‘ve had so much

fun learning about our feelings and
emotions. We had so much joy and

laughter, taking turns, looking into the
mirror, showing different emotions on our

faces. 

We know you enjoyed sharing our
learning during the autumn term with our

wonderful pictures on our very own i
movie celebrating ourselves. 

We have also been thrilled to start to
develop our nursery garden with all of our
new equipment. We would also like to say
a big thank you to the parents that have

helped us to create this very special
place. 

What a fabulous month we‘ve had!   


